

SEP 2 2 2006

AAGAARD-JUERGENSEN

September 20, 2006

Mr. Randy Brooks, President Aagaard-Juergensen, Inc. 5695 Beggs Road Orlando, Florida 32810

Re: McNamara Pontiac

Dear Randy:

I want to express my appreciation and satisfaction with the results of your efforts in constructing our new dealership on East Colonial Drive. We are very proud of our new presence and the image we are presenting in our new building.

Your personal attention to this project as well as your Project Management and field personnel made the difference in delivering a quality project for us. We would certainly consider using your services in the future and recommend your company's services to others.

Thank you for your continued follow up and attention.

Sincerely,

Hal B. McNamara